
 

DURHAM COUNTY COUNCIL 
 
 

At a Meeting of Statutory Licensing Sub-Committee held in Council Chamber, Council 
Offices, Chester-le-Street on Tuesday 3 January 2012 at 10.00 am 

 
 

Present: 
 

Councillor J Shiell (Chair) 

 

Members of the Committee: 

Councillors  B Graham and M Williams 
 
Other Members: 
Councillors D Brown and D Marshall  
 
Also Present: 

G Keay – Licensing Team Leader 
K Monaghan – Senior Licensing Officer 
S Buston – Legal Officer 
Sgt T Robson – Durham Constabulary 
J Gillead  - applicant’s representative 
 N Sutton - applicant 

 
1 Declarations of Interest (if any)  

 
There were no declarations of interest received. 
 

2 Minutes of the Meeting held on 18 October 2011  
 
The Minutes of the meeting held on 18 October 2011 were agreed as a correct 
record and were signed by the Chair. 
 

3 Application for the Grant of a Premises Licence - The Stanefordham Inn, The 
Grove, Consett  
 
Prior to the consideration of the application Members were provided with additional 
information from the Police and the applicant. 
 
The Police had submitted 2 witness statements, a photograph and till receipts,  and 
the applicant had submitted a copy of a letter addressed to Mr D Young, together 
with the notes of a meeting and telephone conversation with Durham Constabulary 
held on 6 and 16 December 2011 respectively. 
 
The applicant offered no objection to the additional information presented by the 
Police but Sgt Robson stated that whilst he had no objection to the letter addressed 
to Mr D Young he wished to object to the disclosure of the remaining 
documentation as he had not had sight of it prior to the hearing.  
 



At 10.14am the Sub-Committee adjourned to deliberate in private and re-convened 
at 10.34am.  
 
RESOLVED 
 
That in view of the late receipt of documentation and the objection by the Police, the 
hearing be adjourned.    
 
 
 
 
 


